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NETWORK OPPORTUNITIES / UNRECORDED WAYS  

This has been a very difficult period.  

John Howells, Stan Warren and I have been meeting with volunteers seeing them individually or in 

small groups to track their activities and offer any needed assistance. Unfortunately Stan Warren 

has been unwell and I have been tidying up the visiting programme and all volunteers are invited 

to a meeting in November. Before then members need to address how we replace Stan in the 

short term and discuss how we gain access to the archive in Stan’s absence. 

John Howells and I have been working on a path at Cotes assisted by Stan Warren and AP a 

member of the Ramblers and hope to present a claim shortly. I am also exploring the historic 

evidence for a path near Anstey again with assistance from Stan Warren and from BJ of the 

Leicestershire Footpaths Association. I have also looked into West Street in Glenfield but as yet 

have found no evidence of its status and that may need a claim based on usage. 

HH is working on paths in the Wigston area, DS & KS those in the Hinckley area and MM in the 

Hugglescote and Donington-le-Heath area. ST and GC are working the Quorn / Mountsorrel area. 

MB is actively involved and SH is still showing interest and has been invited to meet with us. 

There is nothing else to report on Network Opportunities at this stage other than that we are 

arranging the annual volunteers gathering to share good practice and the officer responsible for 

lost way at Ramblers HQ is joining us. 

           Roy Denney 
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